JESS

Dear Customer and valued Partner,

We are very pleased to announce that on October 31, 2017 Harkness Industries was purchased
by Fimor North America, a wholly owned subsidiary of the Fimor group.

Merging our two companies will bring exciting new alternatives to our customer base. Fimor’s
excellence in large scale manufacture of cast polyurethane sheets will expand the offerings of
the Harkness urethane sheet, rod, tube and bar product lines. Utilizing Fimor’s global sales and
marketing network will open new distribution channels for Harkness’ extensive line of custom
polyurethane products, generating new growth and supporting investment in the new
company. An overview of FIMOR’s polyurethane products can be seen on http://fimor-
industries.com/GB/

Fimor North America will progressively relocate its Sarasota, FL operations to Harkness’
headquarters located in Cheshire, Connecticut and Harkness contacts will remain the same. To
ensure a continuous guality of service, both Nancy and Bob Williams will continue as full time
employees of Harkness for several years as part of the acquisition deal.

Our combined staff looks forward to serving your current and future needs as a result of the
acquisition.

Bob & Nancy Williams Manuel Zuckerman
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